
I enthusiastically support HCR 16, which will honor and raise awareness for wonderful 

adoptable dogs of all breeds! I feel that it is a waste of precious time in the legislature to debate 

dog breeds, so let's honor any dog that needs a home and move on to more important matters that 

hugely impact Oregonians, like environmental protections, public education, road maintenance, 

and doing all you can to ensure that Oregon is a safe home for each and every person (and dog!) 

that lives here! 

 

Thank you for your time. 
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